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About the FIM (www.fim-moto.com) 
The FIM (Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme) founded in 1904, is the governing body for motorcycle sport and 
the global advocate for motorcycling. The FIM is an independent association formed by 116 National Federations 
throughout the world. It is recognised as the sole competent authority in motorcycle sport by the International 
Olympic Committee (IOC). Among its 70 FIM World Championships the main events are MotoGP, Superbike, 
Endurance, Motocross, Supercross, Trial, Enduro, Rally-Raid, Speedway and E-Bikes. Furthermore, the FIM is also active 
and involved in the following areas: public affairs, road safety, touring and protection of the environment. The FIM was 
the first international sports federation to impose an Environmental Code in 1994. 
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FIM World Rally-Raid Championship & World Cups 

2022 Calendar, UPDATE 07 June 

Revised dates for Rallye du Maroc and Andalucía Rally* 
Following the postponement of the Andalucía rally to the autumn due to the dry conditions in the region and 
associated fire risk, the event organisers, the FIA, the FIM and A.S.O. together have set new dates for the next 
rounds of the FIA-FIM World Rally-Raid Championship (W2RC). 

The rallye du Maroc, initially scheduled from 7 to 12 October, will be brought forward by a week from 1 to 6 October 
to allow the Andalucía rally to take place from 18 to 23 October, leaving an interval of 12 days between the events. 

The FIA, the FIM and the W2RC promoter A.S.O. are aware of the challenges brought about by the situation for the 
competing teams and the consequences in their preparation and organisation. The change of dates means a very 
intensive end to the season, but it promises to be a hugely exciting finale to the championship. 

They would like to thank Morocco’s Fédération Royale Marocaine des Sports Automobiles and Motocyclisme for 
supporting these changes. They are also grateful to the Spanish automobile and motorcycle federations, Real 
Federación Española de Automovilismo (RFEDA) and the Real Federación Motociclista Española (RFME), for their 
collaboration and to the Todoterreno Cuenca Rally for modifying their schedule, with their event now being held 
from 14 to 15 October. 

*subject to approval by the World Motor Sport Council 
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